From: Ruenger, Jeffrey

To: Barnes, Jeff
Subject: RE: 108-ZN-1984+#2 DESERT COVE INTERNALIZED SELF STORAGE
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 9:48:11 AM

drb@facesorthodontics.com

From: NoReply <NoReply@Scottsdaleaz.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 10:17 PM

To: Projectinput <Projectinput@Scottsdaleaz.gov>

Subject: 108-ZN-1984#2 DESERT COVE INTERNALIZED SELF STORAGE

City of Scottsdale

I am the owner of the adjacent property at 8890 E Desert Cove and I have serious concerns

over this project as proposed. My main concern is over parking for this site which seems to be
very lacking. My office is adjacent and I do not want to have the storage customers parking in
my parking area which is for my employees and patients. Or have them blocking the ability on
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my employees or patients to enter or exit my office. This project needs to add additional or
move the proposed parking -- sent by Dr. Shawn Bader (case# 108-ZN-1984+#2)
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